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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
15-Day Comment Period on 2023 Performance Report for 

Affordable Housing and Community Development Programs  
 
Notice 
Snohomish County is making the Draft 2023 Consolidated Annual Performance and Evaluation Report 
(Draft 2023 CAPER) available for public review and comment for 15 days beginning on September 10, 
2024, through September 24, 2024. 
 
Information about the CAPER 
Snohomish County, in consortium with the cities and towns in the county, receives three grants from the 
U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD), and grant funds to address the COVID-19 
pandemic: 

• Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) 
• Emergency Solutions Grant (ESG) 
• HOME Investment Partnerships (HOME) 
• Community Development Block Grant-Coronavirus (CDBG-CV) 

 
Grant funds are used to support affordable housing and community development projects in the county 
that primarily benefit low-and moderate-income people and neighborhoods.  The CDBG-CV funds were 
made available to prevent, prepare for, and respond to the coronavirus.  The Draft 2023 CAPER describes 
how grant funds were used from July 1, 2023, through June 30, 2024, and assesses progress towards 
annual and five-year goals for the grant programs. 

Public Review 
The Draft 2023 CAPER is available for review: 

• On-line at: https://www.snohomishcountywa.gov/5645/Consolidated-Plan-for-2020-2024 

• By requesting a copy (contact information listed below). 
 
Public Comment 
Written comments may be submitted through 4 pm, September 24, 2024. Send comments to Debra May 
via email at debra.may@snoco.org or through the mail at: Snohomish County Human Services 
Department – Housing and Community Development, 3000 Rockefeller Ave, M/S 305, Everett, WA 98201. 

ADA Notice 
Upon request, reasonable accommodations will be made for persons with disabilities to provide the Draft 
2023 CAPER in an alternate format and to provide for submittal of comments in other formats.  Please 
contact Debra May – contact information listed below. 

County Contact Information 
Please direct questions or requests for accommodations to Debra May via telephone at 425-388-3264, 
or via email at debra.may@snoco.org. 
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